
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
From the week beginning Monday 4th June we are going to offer the clubs listed below. If 
your child would like to be considered to attend one or more of these then please tick which 
ones. 
 
Your child will then get a letter telling them which club they have been chosen for.  
 
All letters MUST be returned by Tuesday 22nd May  if they are to be considered for any of 
the clubs. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms A Conboy 
Headteacher 
 

 
First name……….……………Surname………..………………Class ……….  
 

Day Club I would like my child to be 
considered (please tick) 

Monday Book Club (Year 1 only)  

Tuesday Multisports  

Wednesday Craft  

Thursday Book club ( Year 2 only) 
 

 

 
 
Emergency contact number:............................................... 
 
 

Signed............................................. 


